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Requiring in person voting would take time away from the day of people like me who 

work jobs with inflexible time-off requirements and it would diminish my ability to 

research candidates, measures, and have informed political discourse with my fellow 

citizens. I strongly believe that mail-in voting should be protected and that it is in the 

best interest of Oregonians to be informed and send our best folks to Salem as well 

as our best ideas to referendum.  


